John Coleman

From: falltier@frontier.com

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 9:19 PM
To: John Coleman

Subject: 1402 Third Street Building Project

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Sedro-Woolley mail system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

This is a list of my concerns regarding the proposed project -Buried gas tanks, contamination from Ness's old gas
station/auto repair that was located on the corner -Traffic, excessive speed and the inability of people to stop at the
four-way intersection is already a big problem -Rats, there is a big rodent problem already and locating more dumpsters
on 3rd street is only going to increase this problem for local residents -Privacy, what is going to be done for privacy and
noise reduction?

Thank you,
Shannon Burrow
360-770-8063




